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Washington DOE should reject Northwest Innovation Works' (NWIW) proposal to build and
operate the world's largest fracked gas-to-methanol refinery in Kalama.

NWIW misled your agency, and the public, about the purpose and impacts of this refinery. I am
counting on Ecology to dismiss NWIW's misleading claims for reduction in emissions and
accurately account for the project's upstream and downstream pollution. We cannot keep building
fossil fuel export infrastructure and expect to address the dangers of climate change. The
devastating fires still burning throughout the west highlight how critical it is to actively reduce our
fossil fuel production and use.

The risk to the people and climate of Washington is simply too great. Please keep Washington on
track to meet our goals for reducing climate pollution. I am counting on you to do the right thing
and stop this unnecessary fossil fuel export project.

Sincerely,
Jesse Chapman


